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Holmgren, Peter

From: noreply@cityofmadison.com
Sent: Tuesday, March 08, 2016 9:57 AM
To: Holmgren, Peter
Subject: [Blackhawk Water Tower] Notice of Public Hearing

 

March 8, 2016, 

Notice of Public Hearing: Anyone interested in the Blackhawk Water Tower project is invited to provide 
feedback directly to the Madison Water Utility Board.  The board will be reviewing the general project plan, 
scope and timeline.  The board will also be reviewing feedback from December's initial public meeting, and 
survey data (survey link below).  It will not be reviewing the tower design or the exact location of the tower at 
the site.  Written comments will be accepted up to the start of the hearing. 

 WHEN:  Tuesday, March 22, 4:30 p.m. 
 WHERE:  Madison Water Utility Building - 119 East Olin Ave., Madison WI 53713 (Conference Room 

A/B) 

Comments may be submitted via email to water@cityofmadison.com or by US mail to: MADISON WATER 
UTILITY, 119 E. Olin Ave., Madison, WI 53713. 

Project Survey: The initial project survey will close on March 18.  Survey feedback will be presented to the 
Water Utility Board at the hearing, and is another valuable way to convey information.  If you haven't yet, 
please consider completing this survey: www.surveymonkey.com/r/HXSC2PJ 

Project Website: For additional information, continue to visit our project webpage: 
madisonwater.org/BlackhawkTower 

Thank you, 

Pete Holmgren / Project Manager / pholmgren@madisonwater.org / 608.261.5530 
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